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A Georgia Power

January 15, 2024

City of Valdosta

Ben O’Dowd, City Engineer
300 North Lee Street
Valdosta, GA 31603

Re: PI# 0014134 - CR 784/JERRY JONES DR/EAGER RD FROM BAYTREE RD TO OAK
ST

Dear Mr. O’Dowd:

Please find enclosed a Relocation Agreement with respect to the above-referenced project. As you
will note in the Relocation Agreement, the total estimated cost for the relocation of the distribution
facilities associated with the Project is $2,660,431.00. In accordance with the Franchise Agreement
and any amendments thereto between Georgia Power Company and the City, the City must bear
forty-seven and eighty-five hundredths percent (47.85%), ($1,272,897) Payment Amount, of the
estimated cost of relocation of any distribution facilities not located within the streets, alleys and /or
public places of the City (“City Property”) or not otherwise eligible for relocation at Georgia Power’s
expense per the Franchise Agreement.

Georgia Power will relocate at its expense any distribution facilities associated with the Project that
are located on City Property or are otherwise eligible for relocation at Georgia Power’s expense per
the Franchise Agreement. If you believe the City is eligible for such relocation at Georgia Power’s
expense, you must provide evidence that the City owns the property within which Georgia Power’s
distribution facilities are located. Such evidence may include real property deeds, condemnation
records or evidence of acceptance of express dedication.

Both the total estimated cost for relocation and the Payment Amount are valid only for a period of
one (1) year following the date set forth on the enclosed estimate. Further, Georgia Power will not
commence any work unless, prior to the date that is one (1) year following the date set forth on the
enclosed estimate, the City executes and returns the enclosed Relocation Agreement, makes payment
to Georgia Power of the Payment Amount, and authorizes commencement of the work.

If you have any questions, please contact Kris Stephens at (706) 340-6457.
Sincerely,

Jalexis Susana
X2jsusan@southernco.com
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